
19/08/2020 

MR Haydon Bray 
13 Pitt RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
haydon@audienceprecision.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I am a North Curl Curl local and am strongly against the proposed development of a mobile 
phone tower at the Abbott Road Sports fields.

There is significant research to question the underlying health hazards that may exist both 
short and long term and, for this reason alone, I oppose this development. Unless long term 
studies can unequivocally prove that there will be no health hazards with such an installation, I 
believe it a is a risk not worth taking for our community.

Please register my strong objection to this submission.

Best regards,

Haydon Bray
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